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Wolds Ward Laceby Update February 2022 

Crime 

There were twenty-three reported crimes across the Wolds Ward for January. Eight of these were 
reported in Laceby village.  

A car that was found abandoned on Caistor Road, with damage to the front wheels and bodywork, 
was later reported stolen from Keith Crescent.  

A car was damaged on Hawerby Road after an implement was used to cause scratches and dents in 
the bodywork.                                                                                           

A car parked on St Francis Grove was damaged after an implement was used to scratch the 
bodywork. 

The other offences were two assaults, three minor public order incidents.  

There were two reports of ASB.  

A drunk male was causing issues on Cooper Lane throwing objects at properties.  

Youths causing issues in the park at St Francis Grove.  

How you can help    

Your local Neighbourhood Policing Team appreciates the importance of being in the right place, at 
the right time, for the right reasons to reassure the public, improve public confidence and reduce 
crime and anti-social behaviour in the area in which we all live and work. 

We encourage all residents to call and report any issues where they live so that we can deal with any 
issues and step up our patrols in the area. The number to call for non-emergency issues is 101 

If you feel that there are other issues affecting you or your local community that should be given 
priority, please inform your local councillors or your Neighbourhood Policing Team.  

The named officers for Laceby and the Wolds are:    

PC 2056 Chris Skelton christopher.skelton@humberside.pnn.police.uk   

PCSO 7713 Diane Bell diane.bell@humberside.pnn.police.uk                                                    
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